
What to Expect at 
Your EEG Visit

McPartland Lab
Yale Child Study Center



The day before your visit, one of our team members will 
call you to talk to you about your visit. You will sign a 

form if this is OK with you. 

Everyone in our 
study gets assigned 
their own special 
number, so your 
name will never be 
used in our 
research. 



On the day of your visit, you will meet us at the 
McPartland Lab on the 6th floor of the Temple 

Medical Center. 



You will go over what will happen during your visit 
once more and ask any questions you have before 

signing a form.



You will play some games! 



We will take you to the lab. You will watch 
the screen as we measure your brain waves. 



We will wear gloves during this part to help 
keep you safe and healthy.



We will measure your brain waves with this 
special hat.



We will measure your head to figure out the 
right size.



We will cover you with a cape so you stay dry. Then, we 
will put the hat on your head. It will be a little wet. 

We will wiggle the 
parts of the hat and 
add a little water or 
gel to make sure it 
fits well. 



You will watch pictures and videos on the screen.

One of our lab 
members might sit 
next to you while 
you watch.



Afterwards, we will take the net off your head, and 
you’re all done!



Thank you for helping us with our study! 
You will be paid for participating. 

If you have any 
questions about your 
visit, please contact 
our team at 
203-737-3439 or email
autism@yale.edu

We look forward to 
seeing you!
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